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May 30, 2023 

TO:  Sam Orth III, Director and CIO, Department of Technology 

From:  Bill Wight, IT Security Officer 

Through: Ihab Tadros, Assistant Director, DoT 

SUBJECT: Award of RFQ024687 for Trellix (f.k.a. McAfee) Software Support 

 

The Department of Technology (DoT), through utilization of a Request for Proposals, received 4 bids in 

response to RFQ024687 for the purchase of Trellix Software Support. For purposes of evaluating and 

determining the lowest responsive bid, and in accordance with the Office of Diversity and Inclusion 

Minority and Women-Owned Business Enterprise & Small Local Business Enterprise Program Manual, a 

Bid Discount of 5% was applied to bids where the prime contractor is a minority or woman-owned 

business or a minority or woman-owned joint venture certified with the Office of Diversity and Inclusion 

in the relevant work classification. 

Bidder   Price   MBE Bid Discount Evaluation Price 

Brown Enterprise $338,000.00  $16,900.00  $321,100.00 

Axelliant LLC  $334,400.00  $0.00   $334,400.00 

Vprime   $342,960.00  $0.00   $342,960.00 

CDW   $344,000.00  $0.00   $344,000.00 

The Department of Technology has reviewed the responses received and is recommending that award be 

made to Brown Enterprise at a cost of $338,000.00.  

If you have any questions please contact Bill Wight (645-5390). 

 

CC: Pamela O’Grady, Deputy Director, Department of Technology 

Richard Wagner, Deputy Director, Department of Technology 

Ihab Tadros, Deputy Director, Department of Technology 
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